
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to the first half of Summer term. We are really looking forward to seeing all 

the children back at school when possible. We hope you all had a restful break and are 

ready for a fun packed start to the term.  

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to 

discuss this with a member of the team. 

 

Thank you,                             The Year 6 Team 

Ms Wallace, Ms Diaz, Ms Nwanokwai 

 

This term our topic is…    

 

Fieldwork and the Tropics 
  

Over the course of this half term, in Geography, we will be using fieldwork to observe, 

measure, record and present the human and physical features in the local area. This 

would be done using a range of methods, including sketch maps, plans and graphs, and 

digital technologies. 

 

In Science, our topic is Light. During this topic, we will recognise how light appears to 

travel in straight lines and explain how and why we see things. 

 

In English we will be reading Running on Empty and we will be completing various tasks 

on this book, e.g. newspaper reports and letters 

 

In Maths we will be focusing on statistics.  

 

In PSHE we will be questioning - What makes a community healthy and well? 

 

 
 

Dates to remember! 

Monday 19th April 2021 - Start of term 

Wednesday 31st May 2021 – End of term 
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                 Punctuality and Attendance  

 

When in school 

The school day starts at 8.50am. This allows for a 10-

minute registration time so that lessons can begin 

promptly at 9.00am. It is extremely important that 

your child attends school on time and every day. 

Children arriving late can be unsettling not just for 

your child, but the entire class. 
 

In addition, it is important that you collect your child 

on time (3.15pm) as this ensures the staff have time 

to prepare the class and resources for the next days’ 

learning. 

 

PE 

Year 6 have PE on a Thursday. PE should be: jogging 

bottoms or shorts, white t shirt and trainers.  

 

 

Homework 

 

Your child should be reading everyday 

and should be reading a combination of 

fiction and non-fiction. 

 

The children will be encouraged to 

complete a topic project based on 

‘Changes in social history with a focus on 

after school activities in the 20th 

century ‘. 
 

Excellent online website for learning 

 
 BBC Bitesize has a huge range of online lessons in 

English and maths, tailored to your child’s key stage. 

You can use these to supplement what your child is 

learning at school. 

 


